
The LEGO DUPLO construction toy ''Excavator and Truck (10931) 
inspires little builders to endless fun. In imaginative role-play at a 
construction site with 2 construction workers, a toy dump truck and a 
toy excavator, toddlers develop important physical and mental skills 
for life. Toy construction site with vehicles and construction workers. 
As children maneuver the vehicles around the construction site and 
have them perform various tasks, they improve their fine motor 
skills.For boys and girls

Age: 2 years old

A real little kitchen for the bath. Comes with an oven, ladle, cake pan 
cooking pot and sink. The hob has holes below. Put it in the oven, fill 
shampoo, press the button on the oven and moving is foam. Later the 
pot turns easily and the water flows on the cake pan at the bottom of 
the oven, then turn the wheel. Fill the sink with water and let it return 
to the bathtub tropics. It's lots of action and fun in this amazing 
bathtub kitchen.

For boys Age: 2 years
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Number puzzle mat, 31x31x1cm, colorful, 10 play mats with numbers, 
EVA material

For boys and girls
Age: 2 years

With its many gaming features, Lena's Truxx tractor is ideal for the 
sandbox and not shy water itself. With the funny character makes 
playing twice as fun. The stable construction and easy operation is 
just right for the hands of small children. Heartrips, galvanized axles, 
with figure. 

For boys 
Age: 2 years
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Experience the first fascination of magnetism in a playful way! The 
funniest animal creations emerge. With 16 parts. 

For boys and girls
Age: 2 years

Wood Crowd Loop. Colorful wooden beads are deferred on 10 
colorful metal sheets as a visual computer aid. With the additional 
wooden number blocks and mathematical characters, children can 
learn addition, subtraction, multiplication and division in a fun and 
easy way. 

For boys and girls
Age: 2 years
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It's time to put your building ideas to the test with this starter set for 
BRIO Builder. A fun way to practice hand/eye coordination and get 
creative with building. Contains the essential tools like a pair of 
pincers and a socket wrench to create your own BRIO Builder builds. 
Of course comes in a handy tool box to store everything. All the wood 
in this set is FSC certified.

For boys 
Age: 3 years old

HAMA Beads - Creative play for growing childrenPlaying with HAMA 
Beads teaches children to recognize colors, grasp small objects, 
distinguish one shape from another, get an idea of quantities. With a 
pair of Hama pegboards and a variety of colorful HAMA beads, the 
imagination can run wild. The most popular way to play with Hama 
beads is to make your design and then make it permanent by ironing.

For boys and girls
Age: 3 years old
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Boogie Bee Electronic Keyboard with Microphone. This keyboard is 
equipped with 22 demo songs, 8 rhythms, 32 sounds, 4 types of 
percussion sounds, 4 Samba sounds, tempo control, volume control, 
record and playback function, sustain and vibrato function, external 
microphone. Dimensions approx. 40x15x5 cm. Batteries 4x1.5V AA 
LR6 are not included. 

For boys and girls
Age: 3 years

Shetland pony 25 cm made of Teddy Hermann collection made of 
high quality plush and filled with soft polyester stuffing. Washable 30 
degrees, smooth out. Do not tumble dry.

For girls
Age: 3 years
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Many exciting adventures await Polly Pocket and her friends in the 
garden! Ideal for playing with at home or on the go, the butterfly 
garden box inspires with its adorable butterfly design. When you 
shake the butterfly, glitter swirls inside! Opening the box reveals an 
exciting garden adventure. It contains a little Polly doll and a Polly's 
mother doll 5 fun surprises and 13 accessories. Children will 
experience exciting stories as they open the treehouse door, zoom 
back and forth on the butterfly cable car, swing, grill and jump from 
the diving board into the pool! 

For Girls
Age: 3 years old
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Bring your stories to life and play with your new Starterpack Police: 
variety training! Starter pack Police: variety training is part of the 
playmobil series and can be combined with anything from your 
Playmobil collection. Expand your world and go on an adventure!

For boys 
Age: 4 years

The 1/64 scale Hot Wheels Monster Trucks Demolition Doubles are 
ready to defeat their arch rivals! These monster trucks are specially 
combined in packs of two for epic direct attacks - complete with 
ENORMOUS wheels and mega personalities! Each pack includes two 
enemies and their stats, including name, truck type, strength and 
unique crash attack, and provides enough engine-vation for 
storytelling and massive gameplay! 

For boys 
Age: 4 years old
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Play-Doh's food processor is all about the creative kneading kitchen. 
With the mixer, the removable bowl and 2 Play-Dohothing many 
funny kneading licks can be created. Just choose the cookie or 
cupcake stamp, fill something play in the bowl and press the lever 
foot! The food processor spins and stamps 2 play-doh cookies or 
cupcakes into the cute dough. Then you start decorating! With the 
knitwasher, the creation is garnished with soft toppings from Play Doh 
Plus Plain and tastefully decorated with funny shapes around the food 
processor.

For boys and girls
Age: 4 years old

Bring your stories to life and play with your new Children's Birthday 
Party at the Pony Farm! Children's birthday party at the pony farm is 
part of the Country series and can be combined with anything from 
your Playmobil collection. Expand your world and go on an adventure!

For girls
Age: 4 years old
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Enjoy the lifelike, detailed and high-quality Schleich Escape On Quad 
For Velociraptor figurines from the Schleich Dinosaurs series by 
Vedes. Let your fantasy-filled stories come to life with Schleich's
wonderful creations. 
For boys 
Age: 4 years

The four-legged helpers are securely attached to their vehicles and 
cannot get lost. All vehicles are made of high-quality die-cast metal. 
This Paw Patrol gift set is a set of 3 featuring Skye, Chase and Marshall 
and their real metal vehicles from the mud-spattered off-road series. 
With authentic mud-covered details and designs, working wheels and 
made of die-cast metal, the off-road vehicles are ready to use in an 
instant. The vehicles can be pushed by hand and the wheels turn. 
Each pup is molded into the vehicle, ears flapping in the wind on their 
way to action. 

For boys and girls
Age: 4 years old
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Stimulate your child's imagination with an interactive play experience 
where they take the lead in exciting digital adventures and use the 
LEGO bricks in this set to complete missions! This LEGO City space 
exploration missions (60354) set is the perfect building set for young 
space enthusiasts and. It allows kids to experience exciting space 
missions without instructions. Thousands of adventures await you! It's 
a great birthday or Christmas gift for kids who love creative games. 

For boys 
Age: 5 years old

Createk magnetic shapes, 34 pieces. In different shapes and colors. 

For boys and girls.
Age: 5 years old
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The Valley of the Vikings hosts the annual barrel bowling game. 
Players need courage, agility and coolness to knock over the right 
barrels with the bullet and tactically set up the Vikings. However, 
whoever risks too much and plunges into the water first will leave 
empty-handed. Whoever can capture the most gold coins wins the 
game.

For boys and girls
Age: 5 years

Enjoy the lifelike, detailed and high-quality Schleich Elf On Winged 
Lion figurines from the Schleich Bayala series by Vedes. Let your 
fantasy-filled stories come to life with Schleich's beautiful creations.

For girls
Age: 5 years old
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The smallest Matador Explorer - Kit around the Explorer - program 
down. With its 99 parts and 35 construction ideas, it offers a perfect 
start -up. Windmill, tractor, bird and many other models promote the 
creative and motor development of our children.

For boys 
Age: 5 years

Barbie Color Reveal dolls love to open the box and contain seven 
surprises! With the Rain or Shine series, a doll is guaranteed to be 
dressed in a pastel-colored vinyl rain outfit, but each doll's 
appearance remains a mystery until revealed. Even unwrapping is 
fun: just pull the tab to remove the outer packaging and reveal a see-
through container. 

For Girls
Age: 5 years old
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It's getting cold! Get close together! The icy polar night is coming and 
the penguins are still scattered on the ice. Bring your penguins 
together in one tight group, jumping or sliding across the ice.

For boys and girls
Age: 6 years old

The addictive -A-Ball is a complex labyrinth of colorful obstacles and 
tracks. The entire route through the ball consists of 100 or 138 stages. 
The goal is to guide a small silver ball across all stages of the labyrinth. 
A blatant challenge for young and old, in which you have to think 
inside the circle in a nutshell. The entire route through the ball 
consists of 138 stages. Diameter: 20 cm.

For boys and girls
Age: 6 years
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The Nerf Dinosquad Raptor Slash Blaster announces dinototic fun. It 
presents saure details and perfectly captures the look of a 
velociraptor dinosaur. The Blaster has a 6-dart rotation drum to fire 6 
darts one after the other. The design of the Blaster ensures that the 
darts are fired from the teeth that are mouth of the Raptor. The darts 
can be fired individually or all 6 darts quickly in rapid fire mode.

For boys 
Age: 6 years old

This set packed with fun features includes a lookout tower, surf 
school with rental section, surfboard and blow-up unicorn, plus all 
kinds of cute beach-themed accessories. Kids join LEGO Friends 
Stephanie in making sure everyone on the beach is safe from her 
watchtower. They can run a surf school, serve customers in the rental 
area, surf the raging waves, snorkel in the sea or build sandcastles 
with the bucket and shovel.

For girls
Age: 6 years old
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The exciting action adventure really begins with these figures -
inspired by "Jurassic World: A New Era." These medium-sized Roar 
Strikers not only have sounds for ROAR action, but also a saurian-
specific ATTACK movement that is activated by pressing on the hip 
area. From the roar to the surprise tail attack, these action figures 
bring the Jurassic adventure home. All figures feature adjustable 
joints, authentic textures and realistic colors and textures for fun 
action play and dynamic poses. 

For boys and girls
Age: 6 years old

Take on your friends with your own Bakugan and become the 
ultimate Bakugan master. Roll your Bakugan over the metal 
BakuCores (two included) to watch him transform.

For boys 
Age: 6 years old
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Will you find your turn in the forest? Rotate the puzzle pieces with 
trees and guide everyone through the forest.... but watch out for the 
bear!

For boys and girls
Age: 7 years old

A food truck is created here where Eevee and Lucario have lots of fun. 
The set can be combined with other adventure building sets to create 
a comprehensive Pokémon world with authentic details. 

For boys and girls
Age: 7 years old
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The crazy card game Exploding Kittens, which is a combination of 
Russian Roulette and chess. The objective of the game is to survive for 
as long as you can until you are the last player. Actually, the game is 
very simple: on your turn, you play your "action cards" such as 
Dismantle and Predict the Future to avoid the Exploding Kittens. One 
card you use to floor an opponent, another you use to fend off an 
attack. And if you play the right combo, you can perform an attack 
that reduces the number of players by one: KABOEM! 

For boys and girls
Age: 7 years old

With this Schiggy Bauenet, even bigger battles can be disassembled. 
This Water-Pokémon with a size of approx. 1DEZE is READY CM can 
occupy many different combat functions proving his heroism. This 
detailed schikky has typical battle effect details for Water-Pokémon 
and thus offers an authentic experience when assembling. 

For boys and girls
Age: 7 years old
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With Beyblade Burst Speedstorm technology, bladers can take their 
battle strategy to a new level! Hasbro's official Beyblade Burst 
Speedstorm Celebrations allow head-to-head battles to take place at 
maximum speed. The special Speedstorm Gyros is designed to tame 
the force of the inevitable power vortex? An energy zone in the 
middle of the Speedstorm Beystadium Arena, in which the traffic 
circle gives the ultimate speed booster.

For boys
Age: 7 years old

Throw Throw Burrito which is a combination of a card game and 
dodgeball. The game is suitable for the whole family and revolves 
around collecting cards, earning points and throwing toy burritos at 
each other.
For boys and girls
Age: 7 years old
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Natural Games Schach Cassette is a classic strategy game for two 
players. With hand-bound chess pieces. Includes game instructions. 
Dimensions approx. 29x29x2.2 cm. 

For boys and girls
Age: 8 years

Grandpa's old motorcycle has seen better days and he himself is on 
his last legs! The experts at motorcycle store The Restore Store had a 
tough job to do! But what did they manage to come up with to 
surprise the family? Grandpa's family is amazed at the result. What's 
so special that even the horse looks back? That's the picture you 
puzzle out.

For boys and girls
Age: 8 years old
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LEGO Harry Potter a book-shaped building set made of LEGO bricks. 
The building set can be combined with the other sets in the series, 
which are used in different classrooms at Hogwarts Castle. Each has 
its own distinctive color and motif and can be opened to entice 
children into different educational adventures on Hogwarts Castle 
move. The books can also be combined to create a 360-degree 
gaming experience. The magical LEGO Harry Potter? Building sets are 
enchanting gifts that will delight every young witch and every young 
wizard!

For boys and girls
Age: 8 years old

Build your own Maglev with this construction kit from 4M. Find out 
how fast the Maglev train glides along the special track. The set has 
detailed instructions to help you while building.

For boys and girls
Age: 8 years old
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Voor jongens en meisjes
Leeftijd: 8 jaar

Painting by number by Ravensburger - anyone can paint! Thanks to 
the simple painting technique of painting by number, it is child's play 
to awaken the artist in yourself! A cool motif, bright colors and high-
quality material. Thanks to the clear painting boxes, a beautiful square 
work of art is created. Unpack and get to work, with the picture of 
Make your dreams happen!

For boys and girls
Age: 8 years

Steering mat for beginners. Low pulling forces and benign flying 
characteristics. Excellent value for money. Ready to fly, includes lines 
and handles. Span: 120 cm Height: 55 cm Sail: ripstop polyester Cord: 
polyester 20 kp, 2 x 30 m on handle, includes wind range: 3-6 Bft. (17-
49 km/h I 11-31 mph)

For boys and girls
Age: 8 years old
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